






















 

SENSITIVE - INTERNAL

embedded and planning and scheduling capability strengthened. The 
Committee requested further commentary and future focus in relation to 
Riverside Repairs performance, as this continues to be a key driver of 
customer satisfaction / dissatisfaction.  
 
The Committee discussed the Customer Experience Improvement Plan 
update on the outcomes achieved from the delivery of the 2023/24 Plan, 
aligned to Year 1 actions within the Customer Experience Strategy, and 
noted the Year 2 Improvement Plan would include the six actions not 
completed in 2023/24. The Committee noted the significant improvement in 
the South and Central Social Housing Region, with actions having the 
greater influence on overall satisfaction in this region, mainly due to 
insourcing of the repairs and maintenance service. The Committee 
requested further detail linking the level of activity with outcomes and impact 
on customer experience and comms to customers, in a ‘You said, we did’ 
format. After a sustained period of input activity to improve customer service, 
committee were keen to understand when this will translate into improved 
customer sentiment and metrics.   
 
The Committee received assurance from the joint Riverside and OHG 
Customer Safety Strategy & Performance report and work towards 
integrating the service later in the year. The Committee requested visibility 
of the new Service Improvement Plan for combined teams once this had 
been developed.  
 
The Committee reviewed the findings of the RCVE Scrutiny on Damp & 
Mould Communications and highlighted, in particular, the importance and 
value of this piece of work, the recommendations that Riverside had 
adopted, including the recommendation for a dedicated customer hotline for 
enquiries being addressed through an existing damp and mould option when 
customers called the CSC.  
 
The Committee reviewed the Internal Audit Highlights report setting out the 
key findings from audits since the last meeting, noting, in particular, that GAC 

received assurance as to the strong foundations 
established this year to build on with year 2 initiatives 
focused on data, communications and content 
strategies to create a modern experience for 
customers and responds to consumer regulation, 
tailoring our services appropriately. Committee again 
highlighted the critical link between making 
improvements in digital access with improvements in 
core services as part of a holistic push to improve 
service access and overall customer satisfaction.   
 
The Committee noted comprehensive updates on the 
following strategies: 
  
 Asset Services Strategy  
 Communities and Livelihoods Strategy  
 Climate Strategy. 
 
The Committee also noted the following items: 
 
 Verbal update on Group Board and Chairs 

Matters,  
 Updates from RCVE\OHG Customer Groups and 

Riverside Scotland 
 Update from Resident Panel DLUHC. 
 Service Charge Improvement Plan, updating on 

the service charge improvement projects 
supporting the improvement of customer 
satisfaction with the value for money for service 
charges and highlighting progress with the Rent & 
Service Charge Customer Communication – 
TriPartum project which would be rolled out in 












